
Report from the Regular Board Meeting 
Wednesday, January 31, 2018 

 
TOPICS: 
Board Business 
 

 
MOTIONS – The Board dealt with the following recommendations from the Business 
Committee held earlier this month: 
 

 The Board received, as information, the 2017-18 Annual Transportation Route 
Review, as recommended by staff. 

 The Board rescinded Motion S14/02/19-02, which stated, That the Board, utilizing 

existing routes, provide school bus transportation services from stops at École 

Davis Road school, Ladysmith Primary and Ladysmith Intermediate to École North 

Oyster Elementary school for students that are currently enrolled in French 

Immersion at École Davis Road. The service will be offered on a transition basis 

until June 2021, with parents receiving annual reminders that the service will be 

discontinued after that date. Courtesy riders will be permitted, if space permits, 

with first priority given to siblings of French Immersion students. 
 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  

To submit an item for NLPS NEWS: 
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Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools 
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 250-741-5273 
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